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On 24th June, 2024, the PG & Research Department of Chemistry at Auxilium College 

(Autonomous) warmly welcomed its new undergraduate students with a series of engaging 

activities starting at 11:00 AM. The event began with a prayer and a prayer song, followed by 

a heartfelt welcome address. Students introduced the faculty members, providing insights into 

their expertise, and the freshers also introduced themselves, fostering a sense of community. 

The Head of the Department Dr. Rosaline Ezhilarasi Jesudoss delivered an inspiring speech, 

highlighting the integral formation of students and the importance of utilising the opportunities. 

Pens and chocolates were distributed as tokens of welcome, followed by a vote of thanks. The 

event featured fun games to encourage the freshers and concluded with a campus tour guided 

by senior students, helping the newcomers familiarize themselves with the college facilities. 

The event was a memorable start to their academic journey, reflecting the warmth and 

inclusivity of the Auxilium family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

     

 

      

 

 

 

 

  


